
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751 Your reference: SSD-10446

Our reference: DA20200407001229-SEARS-1 
                        

ATTENTION: Will Hodgkinson Date: Tuesday 14 April 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Development Application
State Significant – SEARS – Waste or resource management facility
275 Adams Road Luddenham NSW 2745, 3//DP623799

I refer to your correspondence regarding the above proposal which was received by the NSW Rural Fire Service
on 01/04/2020.

The referral seeks input regarding the preparation of Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements for 
the above State Significant Development in accordance with the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979.
 
The New South Wales Rural Fire Service has reviewed the information provided and advises that a bush fire 
assessment report shall be prepared which identifies the extent to which the proposed development conforms 
with or deviates from the relevant provisions of Planning for Bush Fire Protection 2019.

For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Emma Jensen on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Kalpana Varghese
Team Leader, Dev. Assessment & Planning
Planning and Environment Services
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Postal address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Bag 17 
GRANVILLE  NSW  2142

Street address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
4 Murray Rose Ave
SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  NSW  2127
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